



Dear Parents,

The country continues to experience several earthquakes since the "big one" in August.

As a result, as a school, we are taking some major steps to be prepared should we experience another big earthquake while at school.

THE CHILD'S KIT:

Over the course of this weekend, we like you to put together an "Emergency Kit" for your son/daughter.

Please place the following items in a $(9" \times 12")$ labelled Ziploc bag with your child's name.

- Change of clothing
- Toiletries
- A bottle of water
- 3 packs of mini Crix or dry foods
- Medication that they may need to take

Please send these items no later than Monday 5th November 2018

THE CLASS KIT:

Your child's class teacher as well as the school will also be putting together Emergency Kits for each classroom and the school should there be an emergency. These kits will consist of the following items:

- Flashlight
- Batteries
- First Aid Kit
- Sanitation & Hygiene items
- Matches
- Candles
- Blankets

Should you wish to contribute, please also send these items on Monday.

SCHOOL EMERGENCY RESPONSE TEAM:

We wish to create an emergency response team of parents who work within a 10-minute walking distance of the school. We would like to have a meeting, next Wednesday, 7th November, at 7:30 am in the hall to discuss a plan of action if our school were to become a shelter in the event of an emergency.

Regards,

Mrs. E. Crouch

Principal